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November 26, 2012 
 
 
Re:  San Mateo Jail Replacement Project 
 Letter of Recommendation 
 
To Whom it May Concern: 
 
Sundt-Layton highly recommends Ferma Corporation (Ferma) for your demolition and/or soil 
remediation project.   
 
Ferma was contracted to perform the following services: 

 Asbestos abatement 
 Demolish four buildings 
 Remove site improvements including subsurface utilities 
 Excavate and remove both State and Federally regulated waste 
 Install backfill 

 
Ferma performed this work within the project schedule.  Their project management team 
effectively communicated with Sundt-Layton as well as the owner and 3rd party consultants as 
needed.  They understood the special needs and issues related to this project and their 
experienced field personnel were able to adapt their means and methods accordingly.  Also, 
Ferma was able to complete this complex project without injury or property damage.  Finally, we 
believe their contract and change order pricing to be fair and reasonable. 
 
Sundt-Layton would not hesitate to work with Ferma again in the future. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
Kristy Weiland 
Project Manager 
Sundt Layton A Joint Venture 
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